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Aquatec Maxcon congratulates TasWater on the successful recommissioning of the refurbished
Primary Digester at the Prince of Wales Bay Sewage Treatment Plant located in Tasmania. We
are very proud to have been a part of this successful project which included the design and
construction of a new floating digester gas holder roof and new sludge heating system.

Our Project Manager, Jim Foley, had the difficult task of delivering this project despite the
impacts and challenges posed by COVID-19. We are extremely proud of our team’s ability to
continually meet milestones and deliver results despite continued delays and complications as a
result of the current global pandemic. 
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